
 

Spartanburg County Foundation | 424 E. Kennedy Street | Spartanburg, SC 29302 | 864.582.0138 | SPCF.org 

 

March 5, 2024 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Mr. Atchison, 

On behalf of the Spartanburg County Foundation’s Board and staff, please accept our sincere 
appreciation for all you have been doing to serve our community. We were excited to learn more 
about your work through our Trailblazers Exhibit held as part of our recognition of Black History 
Month. You are part of the work to build resources and opportunities across Spartanburg County, 
which supports the Foundation’s mission to improve the lives of Spartanburg County residents. If 
we can assist you in your efforts, please do not hesitate to reach out to our team.   

 

With gratitude,  
 
 
 
 
Cathy McCabe 
Board Chair 
Spartanburg County Foundation 

 


